
Maths Whizz Wonders

Brilliant Usage: Molly Denny, Jack Bidle, Harvey 
Norton, William Bidle, Lily Denny and Lily Wolfe
Amazing Progress: Jack Bidle, Molly Denny, Toby 
Parfitt, William Bidle, Lily Denny and Skye Norton
The cup this fortnight went once again to Willows 
Class. Congratulations! 

School Uniform
We would like to remind all parents of our 
school uniform policy, please note that this 
must be adhered too unless this has been 
agreed with by a member of staff.
Girls: white polo top and grey school
skirt/dress or grey trousers.  Grey 
tights/socks and black school shoes
Boys: White polo top and grey school 
trousers/shorts.  Grey socks and black school 
shoes
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Willows
On the last day of term (Friday 21st July) 
please can children bring in messy clothes as
they will be spending the day junk modelling and 
painting.

Dates for your Diary

10th July – Willows Dance Festival.
There are still a few permission slips 
outstanding, please can you check 
whether you have returned this.
12th July – Sports Day 1:30pm
14th July – Sharing Assembly 9:30am
17th July – Year 5 languages Day
19th July – Athletics at the UEA, those 
involved have received a letter.
19th July – Willows Picnic and Play 
afternoon @ 1:30pm
21st July – Last day of term 

Busy Buzzy Bee Awards
This week’s certificates have been awarded to:
Jack Tidnam – for working extra hard on the 
topic of time in Maths.
Betty Keal and Lilly- Mae Davey – For lovely 
writing and pictures about their favourite
time of the day.

Congratulations to all of our Bees.

Oaks
Well done to Oaks and Year 2’s for 
their AMAZING Summer Performance 
J

You all worked incredibly hard.
Norfolk Local Offer

With the Summer Holidays nearly upon us, why not 
look at the links below for some fun holiday 
activities J
www.norfolk.gov.uk/children-and-
families/send-local-offer/children-and-young-
people/things-to-do

http://www.godonorfolk.org.uk/

Dinner Menu Change

Dinner Menu Change On the last week of term 
the dinner on the Thursday and Friday will be 
swapped over. Therefore it will be fish fingers 
on Thurs 20th and mild beef enchilada bake on 
Fri 21st.

Snap Chat
There has been a lot of reports in the media lately regarding snap chat and snap map. Below is a link to the 
BBC website which informs parents how to change settings to ghost mode. If your children use this, it is 
important you know how to change these settings. Full information can be found on our website.
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-40509281

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/children-and-families/send-local-offer/children-and-young-people/things-to-do
http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/children-and-families/send-local-offer/children-and-young-people/things-to-do
http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/children-and-families/send-local-offer/children-and-young-people/things-to-do
http://www.godonorfolk.org.uk/
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-40509281

